
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD VIA VIDEO CONFERENCING. A MEETING 

LINK WILL BE EMAILED TO ALL MEMBERS and PETITIONERS ON TUESDAY, 

February 2nd, 2021.  Join us by phone: (US) +1 218-460-2462 PIN: 638 910 162# 

 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE  

February 3rd, 2021 

1:30pm  
 

 

I.       NEW BUSINESS:  
         
 

PC #21-004 – site plan – McDonalds 1705 E. Commercial  

 
PC #21-005 -   preliminary plat - Redwing Lake Estates.  

John C. Brill, 15135 Hawthorne Ct., Cedar Lake, IN., property located at approx. 17500 

Holtz Rd., Lowell, IN.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  This notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on Monday, February 1st., 2021 and hand-delivered and/or e-mailed 
to the following:  Lowell Board of Zoning Appeal Members, Staff Members, Town Attorney, The Post-Tribune, The Times, The 

Lowell Tribune, and Z107. 

 
 

 

 


